
through Paint the Town Pink
honor a loved one

Make a Gift Today

To support our local hospital through Paint the Town Pink, scan the QR code with 
your smartphone camera. Please submit all donations by Monday, September 26, 
to ensure recognition of your loved one(s) in our Paint the Town Pink display. 

Visit munsonhealthcare.org/pttp to learn more.

For over a decade, Paint the Town Pink has honored individuals affected by cancer and raised funds and 
awareness for this important cause. We are thrilled to carry on this tradition in 2022!

Your donation to Paint the Town Pink will support women’s healthcare services at Munson Healthcare  
Manistee Hospital. When you make your gift in honor or memory of a loved one, we will recognize them 
in a special display at our hospital and throughout local businesses during the month of October. 

Gifts to Paint the Town Pink in previous years have supported the purchase of a breast biopsy chair,  
3D digital mammography equipment, and enhancements to breast health services and education. 
 
Your continued support ensures our community has access to top-quality women’s health services!

thank you for your
generous suppport!


